
Neurodiverse Communities 
The Neurodiverse Communities committee serves as a bridge between parents and educators, 
facilitating effective communication and collaboration to ensure the child's educational journey is 
as successful and supportive as possible. By involving parents in the decision-making process, 
the committee helps create an inclusive and nurturing educational environment for all students 
with disabilities or special needs. Additionally, the special education committee creates a strong 
network of parents who share experiences, offer support and build lasting friendships. Fostering 
connections and camaraderie among parents enhances the overall well-being of families and 
contributes to a more inclusive and compassionate school community. 
 
If you're interested in joining, please share your contact information with us. In the first month of 
school, we'll hold an initial meeting where we can all get to know each other and discuss ideas 
and gather feedback about the activities that would be most beneficial, productive, and desired 
for the committee. Some potential activities we're considering are Parent Meetings and 
Workshops, Parent Networking Events, Parent Mentor Meetings, inviting Guest Speakers, and 
offering Parent Advocacy Training. Your input and participation will be highly valued. 
 
Rikki Hill is the chairperson for this committee. rikkivoie@gmail.com 
 

 
 


